To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that Radio Fever Fm have asked for a change in their key commitments.
To my understanding during the month of Ramadan a specialist radio license is given for the
duration of 30 days; in order to cater to the needs of the Muslim community.

The 30 days radio stations are fantastic at providing the information needed for the Muslim
community and reach out to both Muslims and non-Muslims at a time where | feel this is much
needed. Ramadan Radio allows integration and during this 30 days provides an open door policy for
all in the community then Radio Fever has through the year.

| feel this one license is beneficial as it stands for a specific purpose and most listeners look forward
to this radio station broadcasting as it signifies the start of something- the start of Ramadan.

| feel it would be impractical to allow a ‘community’ radio station that specifies and should adhere to
meet the needs of the whole community to be allowed to change their conditions to meet the needs
of a minority.

A community radio should be impartial and meet the needs of all. By allowing the conditions to be
changed will only set precedence for others to want to do the same in the future. Some changes
should not happen for the greater good and | urge you to consider that this is one of them.

Please reflect on the issues | have outlined above.

Kind regards

Halima



